
School Council Minutes

Friday 11th November

1. Welcome

Kate welcomed everyone to the first School Council meeting of the year.

2. Election of Chairperson

Max, Jenson, Lilly-Anne, Bruno, Paige and Callum put themselves forward for this

role. Class reps participated in a vote. There was a tie and it was

decided that Jenson and Bruno would be joint Chairperson.



3. Children in Need - Fundraising Ideas

Class reps voted for their favourite fundraising idea. The winning idea was

'Guess How Many Sweets in the Jar'. Jenson and Bruno volunteered to lead this

competition on Friday 18th November.

4. Winter Fayre - Ideas for Stalls

Class reps voted for their favourite stall idea. The winning idea was a

cake and biscuit stall. Jenson and Bruno volunteered to help run this stall

at the Winter Fayre.

5. School Site and FOGS Updates - Brian and Mandy

No updates about the school site.

Mandy reminded everyone about the Winter Fayre on Saturday 26th November.



6. Ideas from Class Reps

Class reps suggested the following ideas:

Playtime / lunchtime football or basketball club;

More play equipment on the secondary playground, including bikes and scooters,

football goals, swings, slide, roundabout, climbing frame and table tennis;

More class trips;

A breakfast club and after school club;

Keep the same staff in our classrooms every day.

Date of next meeting:

Monday 12th December at 2:30pm in the 6th Form Common Room


